
 

 

 

5th September 2023 

Dear Parents, Guardians, Carers and Families 

Welcome to Year 6.  Even though it is only the beginning of September it is time to 
start thinking about your child moving to secondary school in 2024. 
 
To assist you with this important decision we would like to invite you into school on 
Tuesday 12th September at 3pm where you will have the opportunity to find out 
about the secondary schools and their open evenings in the local area. You will also 
receive information on how to apply for a school place and which schools require 
additional forms. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs. S Arthur 
Access and Inclusion Manager 
 

 


